
  
 

July 13, 2017 

 

One of the themes that has come out of the discussion surrounding downtown redevelopment is 

the need for more appealing gateways into town, especially downtown. With this in mind, we 

have been working with Councilman Burke to have the parcel of land located at the eastern entry 

into downtown (across from 5 Tool Academy) given to the Town on a long-term lease, with the 

intent being to build a structure at that area to serve as a new downtown gateway. 

 

ProjectiOne, a design firm located in Muncie, has been working on possible design ideas for the 

area and will give a presentation to Council at Monday’s meeting. Following the presentation, 

we will continue to work with ProjectiOne and the Yorktown Council for the Arts to ensure that 

the resulting structure fits the Town’s needs most appropriately.      
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